
From: dave aspden 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 4:09 PM 
To: Janet Foster <Janet.Foster@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Dawn McAlpine <Dawn.McAlpine@barrie.ca>; Dave Aspden > 
Subject: City of Barrie File: D09-64/D14-1630 

 

Janet Foster 

Senior Development Planner, 

Planning and Building Services Department, 

City of Barrie 

70 Collier Street, P.O.Box 400 

Barrie, ON, L4M 4T5 

 

 

via email to: Janet.Foster@barrie.ca 

27 April 2017  

 

Reference: File D09-64/D14-1630  

Official Plan Amendment - YMCA Lands - 10,14,18,20,22,24 Grove Street West, City of Barrie 

 

Dear Ms.Foster 

 

In accordance with the Planning Act I am giving notice that I object to the application submitted 

by Grove Street Developments Inc. 

My objection also applies to any documentation that may have been filed under the name or 

names of YMCA, Barrie YMCA, YMCA Simcoe/Muskoka, or any proposed development for 

street addresses known municipality as - 10, 14,18, 20, 22, 24  Grove Street West, Barrie. 

 

Further detailed comments will either be made by myself at a future public meeting, or submitted 

in writing.  

 

By providing this notice, I maintain my individual right to appeal the decision of the Corporation 

of The City of Barrie to the Ontario Municipal Board, or my right to appeal as a member of a 

community neighborhood group, or by an agent on my behalf..  

 

As required the notice of a Public Meeting has been circulated in reference to the 

application.                                                                                                                   However, 

due to the significant plans of a large development which will severely impact the residential 

area that is involved, more than one public meeting should be scheduled. 

Today, many citizens have to plan well in advance to either arrange time off from work to attend, 

or have previous commitments.                                                                     As the meeting date 

has been set by other than those persons who may be effected, and who reside in the immediate 

area, it begins with an unfair advantage.  

 

Please continue to circulate any information which becomes available, and register my objection. 

This email is to be accepted as if it was originally signed.  
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Thank You  

 

David (Dave) Aspden 

 

 

copy forwarded via email to, 

Dawn McAlpine 

City Clerk  and 

Director of Legislative and Court Services, 

City of Barrie 

70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, 

Barrie, ON L4M 4T5 
 


